

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 22nd July 2025

Key Stage One Uniform Expectations - September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Ahead of September, we wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of uniform expectations here at Green Ridge. This serves as a timely reminder as the summer holidays are approaching and before the new academic year begins, to enable you source the correct uniform. Please see as follows.

Winter Uniform	Summer Uniform
White shirt and school tie	White shirt and school tie
White blouse (tie not required)	White blouse (tie not required)
Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress	Grey trousers, shorts, skirt, pinafore dress or green gingham summer dress
Branded jumper or cardigan	Branded jumper or cardigan
Grey or black socks or tights	Grey, black or white socks
Weather appropriate coat	Sensible shoes – No raised heels, boots or trainers
Sensible shoes – No raised heels, boots or trainers	Wellies*
Wellies*	

^{*}We acknowledge that this is a new addition to our uniform expectations, and further information confirming the optional need for wellies will be shared in due course

We would also like to remind you that your child is **not** to bring a rucksack and is to bring a school bookbag. This is due to space limitations within our cloakroom areas. If your child does bring in a rucksack you will be asked to replace it with a bookbag.

Please take the time to read and familiarise yourself with the recently updated uniform policy which can be found by following this <u>link</u>. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

